
Hello to our very much appreciated Legislators!  
 
 
I support the implementation of the pilot planning grant housing begun by Act 186, along 
with  developing a pipeline for funding the annual development of stable, service-supported 
housing for adults with developmental disabilities. 
 
 
This is important work to create stable, service-supported housing options for adults with 
developmental disabilities and moderate to high support needs here in Vermont. 
 
I was a Pediatric Neurology Nurse for 25 years. I always have been concerned about my patients’ 
future, when they would need adult housing. Many were able to work with some supervision.  
 
Thank you for your work! 
 
Susan Gaelic 
Newbury VT 
 
 


